Geotourism, sustainable Tahoe
talk

South Lake Tahoe AAUW will welcome members, guests and the
public as the group examines geotourism and a sustainable
Tahoe at the Jan. 8 meeting at 10am in the Aspen Room at Lake
Tahoe Community College.

Two guest speakers will be featured. Susanne Stone, author of
“Lake Tahoe, A Guidebook with a Point of View”, is a long time
local who wrote her guidebook well before the word
“geotourism” was popularized. Stone will talk about her book
and why she wrote it.

Jacquie Chandler, executive director of Sustainable Tahoe, one
of the pioneers of the geotourism movement, will speak on how
this aspect of tourism can help build a durable economy and
enhance local pride while also preserving authentic features
of a special area.

At this meeting, a $4 optional brunch will be available as
well as complimentary beverages. For more information or to
reserve a spot, «call (530) 541.2799 or email
slocumsrus@msn.com by Jan. 6.
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